
From: hopsbran@aol.com [mailto:hopsbran@aol.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 11:10 AM 
To: Gallagher Chuck; Rep Witt; Rep Clem 

Subject: Support for HB 2589, 3123, 3482 

 

Representatives: 
  
Federal forests have been off-limits to aerial spraying for four decades. It’s long past time 
to  leave the dark ages of certifiably harmful aerial applications of toxic chemicals by banning 
the practice on private lands as well. Continued support should be considered a criminal act. 
  
Please do the right thing by supporting Rep. Holvey’s three bills: HB 2589, 3123 and 3482. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, 
Robert Emmons, President 
LandWatch Lane County 
 


